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We have said a sad goodbye to Andy Ayre today as he takes up an exciting new position of a full time 
fire fighter. This is an amazing opportunity for Andy and a fantastic achievement. Andy has worked 
tirelessly for the school and has provided many PE opportunities for the children. He is an excellent 
role model and we will miss him lots.  
We would also like to say a huge thank you to Gerrans and St Mawes United Football Club who have 
donated a full kit for the school. This is much appreciated. 

Thank you to the children for entertaining us in our Easter assembly. Have a 

wonderful holiday and I hope the Easter bunny delivers some goodies for you 

all! Our summer term starts on Tuesday 18th April.   



        Our stars of the week are       

   Lottie C, Duncan, Alfie and Maya.  

               Well done everyone.  

Thank you to all the children that took 
part in Mrs Woodcock’s charity fundraiser. 
£230 was raised for Shine. 

Thank you to everyone that took part and donated to Comic Relief last week. A fantastic 
£49 was raised. 



Year 3 and 4 went to the Farm and Country Day at the Royal Cornwall Showground last week. 
The event had many exhibit stands, animals and machinery which the children visited in turn. 
This ranged from learning about sheep, cattle and pigs to cheese and butter making, apple juicing, 
ice cream and smoothie making, butchery, fleeces and wool, tractors, the milking parlour and 
many more. We had a fabulous day which was enjoyed by all. 

A big thank you to the PTA for hosting their Easter bingo last night. 
Over £300 was raised for the school. Thank you also to the parents who 
donated Easter eggs for prizes.  



Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow - Isaac and Billy 
Orange - James and Evie B 
Green - Leili 
Blue - Jack B 
Purple - Lily-Rose and Imogen 

As we are now part of an Academy Trust, 
we no longer have a governing body. I 
would like to say a big thank you to Dawn 
Andrews, Greta Brokenshire and Stuart 
Black for their time and commitment as 
Governors at St Mawes. Your input over the 
years has been greatly appreciated – thank 
you.  

Our school meal provider Aspens Catering are no longer sending out    
paper copies of the term’s menu. Instead you can download an app for 
your phone or they can email you a copy. Full details are given on the      
attached letter. 


